
Appendix C

Backland Development Report 
Suggested Amendments from Rob Salmon, Head of Plans and Policies 
 

1. Following the completion of the draft report, it was circulated to Rob 
Salmon and Paul Clarke to ensure that the technical language was 
correct and that the recommendations were feasible. 

 
2. The following amendments reflect the changes Rob would wish to see 

in order that the recommendations could be implemented and are 
technically correct. 

 
3. When considering Item 10 on the Planning and Transportation agenda 

you may wish to make reference to these suggested amendments. 
 

4. As there are a lot of suggested amendments and it is sometimes 
difficult to read with the track changes included, I have attached a set 
with the track changes included and then without in the following 
pages. 

 
 
 
 
Ellen Bird 
10 January 2008. 

 


